
Second Parent-Teacher Meeting 

Date: 3rd May, 2025 
Number of Participants: 47 (BCA) + 15 (Computer Science) + 6 (Faculty) = 68 Total 

Following the release of first semester results, a second Parent-Teacher Meeting was 
organized to review student performance and progress. Faculty members shared detailed information 
about each student's academic results, attendance records, and overall development. The meeting also 
provided an opportunity to discuss any issues or concerns and to involve parents actively in the 
academic journey of their wards. The second PTM saw conscious and proactive participation from 
parents, reaffirming the department's emphasis on transparency and collaboration in nurturing student 
success. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


